
Tribute To The Queen 

This week there was no celebration 
assembly as we paid tribute to the Queen 

after the sad news of her passing 
yesterday. 

 Elizabeth ll was Queen of the United 
Kingdom from 6th February 1952 until her 
death on 8th September 2022. Her reign of 
70 years and 214 days was the longest of 

any British monarch and the second 
longest of any monarch of a sovereign 

country.  

 

 

Attendance  
Year R – 100% 0 lates 

Year 1 – 92% 4 lates 

Year 2 – 98% 0 lates 

Year 3 – 99% 1 late 

Year 4 – 92% 2 lates 

Year 5 – 99% 14 lates 

Year 6 – 99% 2 lates 
 

Anyone who comes into school after 9.05am 

is marked as late. Please try to be an 

attendance. 

 

 
A Thankyou From Mrs Carney 

Dear families, 

Thank you so much for all your good wishes, cards and gifts given to me for 
my retirement. 

I really appreciate your kindness and generosity. 
I have loved working at St Martins, sharing the ups and downs of its daily 

life, and have wonderful memories from over the years and of all the 
children I have taught. It is a very special family. I will keep in touch and 

look forward to hearing about the continued success of the school. 
 

Take care of yourselves and look after each other. 
Best wishes and love from Mrs Clare Carney. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Cafe/Pre Loved Uniform 

The cafe will be open on 

Wednesday from 8:45am-

9:50am. There will be 

drinks available to 

purchase for 50p and we 

will have a selection of 

pre loved uniform 

available.  

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 9th September 

Parent Meetings 
First Holy Communion – On Thursday 

15th September there will be a 
meeting taking place in the Church at 

3pm for any children due to make 
there First Holy Communion. 

 

 
 

Robinwood – On Friday 16th 
September there will be a meeting for 

Year 6 parents in the hall at 3pm 
regarding the upcoming residential 

trip to Robinwood. 
 

 

 

 


